
From: Len Verhey   

Sent: December 7, 2020 10:38 AM 

To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 

Cc: Bob Maton ; Nicolette Stubbe   

Subject: RE: 15 Church Street, Ancaster, Letter of Concern 

Good morning Mr. VanRooi, 

As owner of ## Church Street, we echo the concerns raised in the attached letter.  

Respectfully, 

Len 

 

From: Nicolette Stubbe  

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 10:15 AM 

To: james.vanrooi@hamilton.ca 

Cc: Len Verhey < >; Bob Maton < > 

Subject: 15 Church Street, Ancaster, Letter of Concern 

 

Hello Mr. VanRooi, 

 

Please find my letter of concern attached. Thank-you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicolette Stubbe 
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